
From: Marcelo Occhiuzzi
To: Russell Hand
Subject: Metro Over Station Development SSDA (SSD_8874)
Date: Wednesday, 11 July 2018 11:15:19 AM

Good morning Russell
 
I refer to Council’s submission on 28 June 2018 regarding the Metro Over Station Development
SSDA (SSD_8874).  As previously advised, Council at its meeting resolved, amongst other things,
“that Council’s submission be informed by submissions received from all Precincts”.
 
One submission that was not included was from the Lavender Precinct, which resolved at its
meeting on 31 May 2018, that:
 

“Lavender Bay Precinct Committee requests Council to ask the State
Government to ensure that the design of any tall building is
environmentally acceptable, for example using  greenery and trees”.
 
It was an oversight that this Precinct submission was not included in Council’s original
submission. Council would appreciate this matter being considered in the assessment of the
State Significant Development Application currently being assessed.
 
Regards
 

Marcelo Occhiuzzi
Manager Strategic Planning
P +61 2 9936 8302
E Marcelo.Occhiuzzi@northsydney.nsw.gov.au

     www.northsydney.nsw.gov.au
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